
With the cold winter weather fast approaching please ensure that your child is 

dressed appropriately for all recess times. Snow pants are only needed when 

there is snow on the ground. It is helpful to label all their belongings (jackets, 

snow pants, hats, mittens, boots) with their names . 

December 5th - Kindergarten and Elementary Night - 5:30pm-6:30 

December 20th: Classroom Holiday Celebrations   **school closes at 12:30pm 

December 24th- January 4th: Winter Break - NO SCHOOL 

Dear Families, 

We will have a holiday event on Friday, December 20th. This 

event is for the whole family. Each primary class will perform 

songs for their families in their respected classroom. Our class time is at 9:50am. 

We have staggered all the classrooms to accommodate those families with siblings

(Room 1 - 9:30, Room 4 - 10:10, Room 6 - 10:30, Room 10 - 10:50). There will be a 

snack area set up in the big room (room 5) for you to mingle and eat with everyone. 

Please look for a signup for this event as well. Also, this is an early release day, 

School is over at 12:30pm. 

In the classroom this month our curriculum will focus on mammals, hibernation, 

the continent of Europe and the different holidays that are celebrated around the 

world.  

I hope you all have a wonderful holiday season! ~ Ms. Erin 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

Class Birthday’s 

Norah’s 5th Birthday on the 1st 

Gage’s 4th Birthday on the 6th 

Cordell’s 5th Birthday on the 11th 

Emily’s 5th Birthday on the 24th 


